NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD

September 11, 2023

RFP# 2324-01 Emergency Basic Life Support Ambulance Services

Thank you for participating and submitting an offer for the above bid. We appreciate your interest
in doing business with the City of Fullerton and trust that there will be opportunities in the future
for your continued participation.

The City has completed the evaluation process will move forward with awarding the bid to
Falck Mobile Health Corp. astheir bid package was submitted complete with all the
requested forms, best met the specifications that were outlined in the bid, provided the most
competitive pricing and best meets the overall needs of the City taking into consideration of the
requirements set forth in the RFP.

If you have any questions or would like further information about the award, please contact me
on or before September 18, 2023.

Vanessa Slouka, Buyer

City of Fullerton
Vanessa.slouka@cityoffullerton.com
714/738-6533




